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STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
OFFICE OF RADIATION PROTECTION
309 Bradley Blvd., Suite 201 « Richland, Washington 99352
AUgust 5,2015 : TDD Relay Service: 1-860-833-6388

United States Department of Energy
Office of River Protection

P.O. Box 450, MSIN: H6-60
Richland, Washington 99352

Re:  Documentation of Revisions to Em1ssmn Unit (EU) Specific Licenses Affected by the
Requested Changes to Portable Tank Farm EUs Previously Operated Under Notice of
Construction (NOC) 825

References:  (see list on page 3)
’ Mr'. Smlth' ]

As part of the revision requests to the portable emission units, “Categorical Tank Farm Facility
Waste Retrieval and Closure: Phase Il Waste Retrieval Operations” (previously NOC 825),

" several other emission units were affected. This letter documents the revisions that have been
made as a result of the revision requests and that will be included in the next update of the
Hanford Site Radioactive Air Emissions License (RAEL) FF-01.

¢ NOC 825 was obsoléted (ds of July 29,2015).

o The “Categoncal Tank Farm Facility Waste Retrieval and Closure Phase II Waste
Retrieval Operations™ (previously NOC 825) will no longer be orie NOC conta.mmg
multiple EUs. Each of the EUs will be issued its own operational hcense with an _
effective date of July 29, 2015 (NOCs 936 through 943).

e Conditions and coritrols for EU 486, “200 Area Diffuse/Fugitive” (previously attachied to
NOC 825) are covered by NOC 945 “Tank Farm Operations Diffuse and Fugitive” and
additions made to the new EU licenses (see bullet one)..

e Pér Reference 5, EUs 1334 and 1343 have been obsoleted (as of July 23, 26 15).

e PerReference 4, NOC 850 was obsoleted (as of July 23, 2015). Closure of NOC 850
affected EUs 50, 486, and 910.
o EU .50 is now being issued as a final license (NOC 936).
o EU 910 is currently being issued as a 28-day draft license for review (no NOC)
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o EU 486 will be updated at the next revision to the FF-01 license, and will no

longer include NOC 850.

o Reference ! requested a revision to EU 163 (296-S-18).. Through discussions with the
U.S. Department of Energy (USDOE), it has determined that the revision to EU 163 is
not necessary. EU 163 should, instead, go through closure activities to secure the
emission unit and the radioactive source term. Upon completion of se'curing the emission
unit, USDOE should request closure of the EU license and listing of the emission unit in

Table 2-1 of the FF-01 license.

If you have any questions re'g‘arding this letter, please contact Mr. Randy Utley-at (509) 946-
(0534 or, by emai), at randell.utlev@doh.wa. gov.

Sincerely,

\%MDW

John Martell, Manager
Radioactive Air Emissions Section

cc: Ruth Allen, WRPS
. Matthew Bamnett, PNNL

Shawna Berven, WDOH
Lucinda Bomeman, WRPS
Lee Bostic, BNT
Dennis Bowser, USDOE-ORP
CIliff Clark, USDOE-RL
Jack Donnelly, WRPS
Rick Engelmann, CHPRC
Deniis Faulk, EPA
Eric Faust, USDOE-RL
Gary Fritz, MSA
Phil Gent, Ecology
Robert Haggard, BNI
Dalé Jackson, USDOE-RL
Jessica Joyner, WRPS
Reed Kaldor, MSA

Paul Karschnia, CHPRC

Ed MacAlister, USDOE-RL

Ernest McCormick, WDOH
Valarie Peery, Ecology

Maria Skorska, Ecology .
Bryan Ttimberger, USDOE-ORP
Randy Utley, WDOH

Jeff Voogd, WRPS

Joan Woolard, MSA

Davis Zhen, EPA

Environmental Portal .

RAES Tracking: RAES 850 and 15-
53; NOC 936-945, EU 50, 57, 58,
163, 486, 498, 749, 885, 886, 1293,
1334, 1343, and 1486
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